
I strongly oppose bill H8182. 
  
This bill, if passed, will allow cities and towns to circumvent the preemption law and 
allows cities and towns to eliminate short term rentals through aggressive and restrictive 
licensing, permitting and fees. The end result would have a significant detrimental effect 
on tourism across the state. This will negatively impact the local and state economy and 
thousands of jobs.   
 
Please oppose this short term rental bill. 
 
Thank you. 
 
George Nonis, Narragansett 
 
    
 


